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The 2023 Dutchess County Fair Rolls up the Welcome Mat

Rhinebeck, NY - The Dutchess County Fair has wrapped up for another successful Fair
season according to Fair organizers. From animals, agriculture, exhibits, entertainment,
food and fun, there was definitely something for everyone.

"Our Board of Directors is very pleased with this year's Fair. The dedication of fairgoers,
staff, volunteers, vendors, livestock exhibitors, competitors, safety and security partners
and so many others who go above and beyond are what makes us the summer's most
anticipated event," stated Andy Imperati, President/CEO of the fairgrounds. "It's an
absolute pleasure for our team to bring the Dutchess County Fair to the community every
year. We look forward to seeing everyone again in 2024."

Attendance was solid despite a couple of iffy weather days with the Fair welcoming
280,443 guests through the gates. "We consider our 177th Fair to be a success and all of
that is made possible by the continued support of our community. I would like to express
my sincere thank you to our guests for supporting the DC Fair and everyone who came
out to see us," continued Imperati.

Fair organizers are already planning to welcome everyone back August 20 - 25, 2024 for
the 178th Dutchess County Fair.
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